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The Research and Development Committee met twice during the school year with their major 

activity being the review of internal grant proposals from the various endowment accounts.  The 

results of the reviews are as follows: 

 

• Proffitt Research 

– All eight submissions were funded but with substantially reduced budgets 

 

• Proffitt Summer Faculty Fellowships 

– Two were submitted and funded 

 

• Kempf Fund 

– One proposal submitted and funded 

 

• Peace and Education 

– No submissions this year 

 

 

Committee Members: 

Faculty: Thomas Nelson Laird, Ray Haynes, Robin Hughes, Tarajean Yazzie-Mintz, Ken Hay 
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Student: Larry Ruich 
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